
Joshua Binda replied Fri, 29 Aug 2025 

To: PDC Support  

Dear Public Disclosure Commission, 

Thank you for your communication regarding the recent complaint about the amenities associated 
with our campaign kick-off on June 28, 2025. 

After reviewing our records, we have amended our previous reports to accurately reflect the 
expenditures incurred for the event. These adjustments have been made to ensure full 
compliance with PDC guidelines, and the updated information has been submitted for your 
review. 

We are committed to maintaining transparency and adhering to all regulatory requirements. 

Thank you for your understanding, and please let us know if there is anything further required to 
resolve this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Binda 

Lynnwood City Council Vice President 


